
 

 

March 15, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Terrie Huntington, Chairperson 
Senate Committee on Ethics and Elections 
Statehouse, Room 235-E 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Senator Huntington: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 172 by Senator Hensley, et al. 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 172 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 SB 172 would prohibit any elected or appointed official, legislator, statewide office 
holder, or member of the State Board of Education from engaging in lobbying or being employed 
as a lobbyist within two years or leaving state office.  The bill would take effect on January 1, 
2012. 
 
 The Governmental Ethics Commission indicates that SB 172 would have no fiscal effect 
on state revenues or expenditures. 
 
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Carol Williams, Governmental Ethics  


